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Excerpt from August 16, 1984 - response from the Progressive
Conservative Party addressed to Chinese Canadian National
Council:

The Progressive Conservative Party supports the

introduction of an all-party Parliamentary

resolution which would recognize the injustice and
discrimination of the Head Tax and the Chinese
Immigration (Exclusion) Act. Such a resolution

would also recognize the suffering of the Chinese

community in Canada that resulted from these
actions.

The Progressive Conservative government would look
forward to having discussions with representatives

of the Chinese Canadian Community regarding
appropriate remedial action and the specific matter

of financial compensation. " (emphasis added)



